
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Wednesday, June 20, 2018 

 
Tomorrow will be our annual Field Day.  Events will take place in the morning.   
We will have a hot dog BBQ at lunch which will be free for all students. 
After lunch we will have our annual soaking of the teachers as well as a Dunk Tank. 
Students will have the opportunity to soak or dunk their favorite teacher (or least favorite 
teacher).  Cost will be 25 cents a squirt or throw.  All proceeds will go to the IWK. 
Students also need to remember to bring sneakers, sunscreen and a water bottle. 
K-2 students will also have an opportunity to utilize the splash pad in the afternoon 
and the Gr. 3-8 students will have an opportunity to utilize the pool. 
 
Please be advised that flags at all provincial buildings, sites, establishments and schools 
within the province of New Brunswick are to be lowered to half-mast from sunrise to  
sunset this Saturday, June 23, 2018 to recognize the National Day of Remembrance of  
Victims of Terrorism.  In keeping with this we will be lowering our flags from sunset 
Friday, June 22, 2018 until sunrise Monday, June 25, 2018. 
 
This is a message for any parents enrolling their child in the French Immersion program  
that the On-Line Registration site for the Grade 1, 3 and 6 French Immersion Entry Points 
 will close June 29th.  
 
The following messages are reminders: 
This Friday, June 22nd, the last day for students, will be a ½ day.  Buses will be leaving the  
school at 11:30 a.m. 
 
CCS Awards Ceremonies to recognize our students' achievements will take place this Friday 
morning at the following times: 
 
                   Grade K-2 ~ 8:30-9:15 a.m. 
 
                   Grade 3-5 ~ 9:30-10:00 a.m. 
 
                   Middle School ~ 10:15-11:15 a.m. 
 
Families and friends are welcome to attend the ceremonies.  
 
Centreville Child Care is offering a summer day camp for kids grades K – 5, 
Monday – Friday from 7:30 – 5:30.  There are lots of fun activities planned for the 
summer.  They accept full time and part time children.  They will walk your child to and  
from swimming lessons.  They are located directly across from the school and are government 
licensed.  For information and enrolment call Jill Shaw @ 276-4437. 
 



There are several items of clothing in our lost & found by the gym.  If your child is missing  
an item of clothing please check out our lost and found area before the end of June. 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 

New CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 

 
To Access CCS Newsletters 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 

 
School Closures 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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